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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS 
AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.942 
 

 
New Commissioner for Benin 

 
 
We have been informed that Mr. Jean-Baptise Degbey, Director of Fisheries, has been appointed as Benin’s 
Commissioner to the IWC and replaces Mr. Joseph Ouake. 
 
Contact details are as follows: 
 

 
Mr. Jean-Baptise Degbey 

Director of Fisheries 
02 BP 1019 Cotonou 

BENIN 
 

Tel: +229 21 33 15 51/21 33 59 96  
Email: jbdegbey@yahoo.fr 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dr. Simon Brockington 

Secretary to the Commission 
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